
 

 
 
 

To:   All Medi-Cal PCPs and IPAs 
From:  IEHP – Provider Relations    
Date:      January 22, 2024             
Subject:  UPDATE - Walgreens Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccination Support   

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) has partnered with Walgreens Pharmacies in San Bernardino and 
Riverside Counties to support your efforts in administering the last dose of the Human Papillomavirus 
(HPV) vaccine to IEHP Members who have not yet turned 13 years of age. 
 
We would like to advise that this partnership has been extended through January 31, 2024 for Members 
who fall into the following categories: 
 

• Medi-Cal Members who qualify for Adolescent Immunizations (IMA) quality measure in 2024 
• Have not yet turned 13 years of age 
• Have already received at least: 

o 1 Meningococcal vaccine 
o 1 Tdap vaccine 
o 1 HPV vaccine 

 
All HPV vaccines administered by Walgreens Pharmacies will be entered in CAIR2 and will be 
reflected in your Global P4P Performance scoring and rosters.  
 
IEHP Member Services Representatives (MSRs) will continue to conduct telephonic outreach to Members 
to inform them of the option to receive their last dose of HPV at their local Walgreens at no cost or contact 
your office to schedule an appointment to receive the last HPV vaccine prior to their 13th birthday. 
 
Please continue your outreach efforts to close the HPV care gap in your clinic using the Last Dose HPV 
roster shared by your Provider Service Representative. IEHP hopes to support your ongoing efforts by 
providing additional access to care through Walgreens.  
 
All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider Central > News and 
Updates > Notices 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team at 
(909) 890–2054 or email ProviderServices@iehp.org. 
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